SCC Campus Reps Q & A Questions Received the Week of 12/7–11

North Oaks Middle

- 1. Letters have gone out to parents of students who are not engaging at home to let them know they are required to return to face-to-face learning on January 5th. What is going to happen if a parent does not fill out the medical form or complete a transition meeting, and they just do not send their child back? Will those children be withdrawn?
 - A. If a parent does not appeal the decision by the campus to terminate their child's remote learning and refuses to send their child back to face-to-face learning, then the campus administration should follow the same process used in the past when addressing truancy and the withdrawal of a student for non-attendance. The Executive Director of Staff and Student Services will provide a timeline to the campuses to follow in working with the truancy officers and graduation coaches to provide alternatives to the parents to avoid truancy or withdrawal of their child.